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I think we can all agree that the houseless problem is significant in the Portland Metro area and
action must be taken to improve the situation. This proposal is short sighted and has dangerous
precedence with regard to foregoing public discussion/ discourse prior to unilaterally approving a
space like PIR to facilitate the houseless population.
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